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Dear Mr. Medina and SAMTRANS Board Members,
Please see attached letter from City of Brisbane’s Mayor regarding the City’s concern over one
of the alternatives under consideration in the SAMTRANS Reimagine Study.
Thank you, Angel
ANGEL IBARRA
Admin Management Analyst | City Manager’s Office
City of Brisbane | 50 Park Place, Brisbane, CA. 94005
Phone: (415) 508-2109 | Email: aibarra@brisbaneca.org
City Hall hours: M, T, Th: 8-5, W: 8-5, F: 8-1
Stay connected with us via the Blast, GoRequest, Facebook, Twitter, YouTube and Instagram!
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